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Power outage planned in Falls City
(KLZA)-- Another power outage is planned in Falls City.

The city has announced the outage will take place Saturday morning from 7 to
7:30.

Probst Electric has requested the outage in order to work on the north and south
bus circuits.

This Saturday's outage will be much shorter than an outage that took place
January 9 for needed repairs.

This time, everyone that had power during the January 9th outage will be
without power for 30 minutes.

If you need further information you can contact Utility Superintendent Ray
Luhring at 402-245-2724.
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